
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 

 

Regularly scheduled business meeting of March 10, 2020 

A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:45 pm. 

 

In attendance were Vice-President Maureen Kuebler, Secretary Rita Wilkinson, Director Susan 

Acosta, Anne Myers and joining us was PTC council member Kevin Madden. 

 

Old Business: 

1. Minutes from the February meeting were read and a motion made to approve those 

minutes carried. 

2. Treasurer's Report:  

Total Deposits for January: $435 Expenses $900. Bank balance as of 1/31/2020: 

$13,697.84. 

Total Deposits for February: $1,291.19 Expenses $20. Bank balance as of 2/24/2020: 

$14,969. A motion made to approve the reports unanimously carried.  

3. Drainage: Steve will contact his scouts/teens to bury drain pipe to the fence. 

4. Mosquito control. A motion was made and seconded to have Kristofer get an estimate 

from his company. 

5. Website: Still having problems with non-WordPress side of site. Anne will request that 

her tech people look into other options for us. 

6. First Aid Kits: New containers have been purchased and Maureen is making sure the kits 

are loaded with fresh bandages. 

7. Parking permits: Rita has created hang tags and Anne will get them laminated.  

 

New Business:  

1. A new slate of officers of the board of directors has been agreed upon and will be posted. 

This includes: President Anne Myers, Treasurer Maureen Kuebler, Secretary Rita 

Wilkinson, Director at Large Susan Acosta. Vice-President and another Director at Large 

remain open. 

2. A motion was made to change the date of our meetings. It was decided to meet the 2
nd

 

Monday of each month if the Community Room is available on those days. 

3. A motion was made to begin research into a new website. 

4. Spring Cleaning: We will clean and repair signs in the park. We will remove the sign 

about gate attendants and consider replacing other faded, old signs, Vista Print was 

mentioned as an inexpensive option. We also intend to clean out the shed at some point. 

5. Tax forms have been filed. 

6. Sponsorships: More realtors have expressed interest. We’re still waiting to hear from 

Keller-Williams and SWBC. 

7. We are making plans to add more mulch but must wait until the rain stops for awhile. 

8. Robinson & Sons has been asked to continue their contract to mow the park. 

9. We will look into the possibility of installing bat houses in the park to attract bats for 

mosquito abatement. 

10. Gate checks will begin again soon as weather permits. It’s too rainy now. 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:51 pm. 

 


